This document is made available through the declassification efforts
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of:

The@BIaCioVatlt

The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world. The research efforts here are
responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages
released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com


http://www.theblackvault.com

U.S. Department of Justice

Drug Enforcement Administration
FOI/Records Management Section
8701 Morrissette Drive
Springfield, Virginia 22152

APR 14 2017
Case Number: ||l (REMANDED APPEAL) :

Subject: INFORMATION ON THE WRITTEN DESCRIPTION(S) OF THE THREE TIER FOIA
REVIEW PROCESS AND THE WRITTEN PRESENTATIONS FOR THE DEA IN-HOUSE
TRAININGS ON A RANGE OF ISSUES CONCERNING FOIA’S PROCEDURAL
REQUIREMENTS IN THE DOJ CHIEF FOIA OFFICER REPORT FOR 2016

This is in further response to your correspondence dated November 9, 2016, forwarded to
the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA), Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit (SARF),
by the Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of Information Policy (OIP), for further review and a
direct reply to you. DEA received your correspondence on January 11, 2017.

The reprocessing of your request identified forty-one (41) pages that will be released to you.
The documents are being forwarded to you with this letter.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and
national security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c). This response
is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard
notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded
records do, or do not, exist.

You may contact our FOIA Public Liaison at 202-307-7596 for any further assistance and to
discuss any aspect of your request. Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government
Information Services (OGIS) at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire about
the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is as follows: Office of
Government Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, Room 2510,
8601 Adelphi Road, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001; e-mail at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at
202-741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at 202-741-5769.

If you are not satisfied with my response to this request, you may administratively appeal by
writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP), United States Department of Justice,
Suite 11050, 1425 New York Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20530-0001, or you may submit an
appeal through OIP's FOIA online portal by creating an account on the following web site:
https://foiaonline.regulations.gov/foia/action/public/home. Your appeal must be postmarked or
electronically transmitted within 90 days of the date of my response to your request. If you submit
your appeal by mail, both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked "Freedom of
Information Act Appeal.”

































































































































